CiTYy OF CLEARWATER

Finance DEPARTMENT, PosT OFFicE Box 4748, CLEARWATER, FLORIDA 33758-4748
Municrpal Services Buinpmg, 100 Sovts MYRTLE AVENUE
TrrerHoNE (727) 562-4530) Fax (727) 562-4535

May 31, 2017

Tetra Tech, Inc.
Attn: Emilie Moore
Via email Emilie.Moore@tetratech.com

Dear Ms. Moore:

The City of Clearwater would like to thank Tetra Tech for the response to our RFQ #19-17,
Wastewater Collection System Master Plan Consulting Services. We appreciate your group’s time
and effort for the presentation to our Selection Committee on May 26, 2017.

The selection committee has ranked the firms that participated in the formal presentations as
follows:

1) Tetra Tech Inc.
2) McKim & Creed Inc.
3) Reiss Engineering Inc.

We will be in touch with you to begin contract negotiations in the next few days. Should
negotiations fail, we would move on to the second highest ranked firm.

On behalf of the selection committee and the City, I would like to thank you again for the time,
effort, and resources your firm put forward in this process.

Regards,

Alyce ﬂnge, C%

Purchasing Manager

George N. Cretekos, Mayor
oAk, Bill Jonson, Councilmember
Hoyt Hamilton, Councilmember

Doreen Caudell, Councilmember
Dr. Bob Cundiff, Councilmember
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